Additional comments by Senator Concetta
Fierravanti-Wells

1.1 I joined the Joint Standing Committee on Migration on 4 February 2009
and as such have not participated in the majority of the inquiry process.
Having not been present for most of the public hearings and inspections, I
am not in a position to endorse the conclusions of this report.

Senator Concetta Fierravanti-Wells



	Additional comments by Senator Concetta Fierravanti-Wells
	Senator Concetta Fierravanti-Wells


